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March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Contractors, 
 
Please see the email from the Puget Sound Chapter, NECA, and Governor Inslee’s clarifica�on. The 
Governor’s leter is not very straight forward, so an�cipate that some of your construc�on projects 
may get shut down by your General Contractors effec�ve tomorrow. If you do not receive no�ce from 
your General Contractor, then proceed as normal. If your job is shut down, you have the right to 
protect your property and material onsite and make sure you do. 
 
We an�cipate there will be further clarifica�on in the next day or two, so please pay par�cular 
aten�on to your Washington projects. 
 
Please see the message from the Puget Sound Chapter, NECA, below. 
 
 

This is not what we had hoped for.  It is likely that many job sites will be shut down by tonight or 
tomorrow morning. 
 
For now, I’ll let you digest this and take your best shot at how this will affect the various 
contracts you have going on. 
 
Wish I had better news. 
 
If I obtain any further information, I’ll pass it on.  But likely, this is it for the foreseeable future. 
 
Good luck and please keep me informed of the happenings out in the real world tomorrow. 

 
Thank you 



 

 
 
 

Thank you 

 

 


